
POST TRAINING 2020 FOR NEW GRADUATED FROM SCHOOL OF
LIBERAL ART.

On 7 November 2020, School of Liberal Art KMUTT held the Post Training 2020 for 19 of New master degree
graduated which is a traditional program of the school to held the event for experience sharing   on happy
working and happy  living  including the promotion of sustained, inclusive and sustainable economic growth,
full and productive employment and decent work for all graduates. This event supports the SDG 4 Quality
Education and SDG 8 Decent work and Economic Growth.


